
 

  

 

 

Reminder: Please 
Register (free) to Join 
Us for the MHNO 
Annual Meeting, this 
Friday, June 26th, 5:00 
pm. 

The meeting will be held online via Zoom 
Webinar. Advance registration is 
required. Please register (free) by clicking on the 
link below: 

 
 
You are invited to a Zoom webinar.  
When: Jun 26, 2020 17:00 Eastern Time (US and Canada)  
Topic: Munjoy Hill Neighborhood Organization Annual Meeting of Membership  
 
Register in advance for this webinar: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_sVTE6edAQr6xOcI5cCrY-w  
 
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the webinar. 
 
 

We promise to make the meeting fun, lively, 
interactive and informative! 

 

The online meeting will be immediately followed 
by masked, 6-foot distanced, in-person, casting 
your ballot for candidates for the Board of 
Directors (6 of 13 seats to be filled), between 6 
pm and 8 pm at the MHNO office at 92 Congress 
Street. (Next to Rosemont Market, corner of 
Congress and Atlantic Streets.) 

 

The 2020 candidates for the six open seats on 
the Board of Directors are: Carol Connor, Mike 
Hoover, Clare LaVergne, Karen Snyder, Wayne 
Valzania, and Barbara Vestal. You can vote for 



up to six. You will also vote for the President 
and Vice President, to be elected by the 
members from among all of the Directors, to be 
nominated during the virtual meeting. 
 

Weather permitting, outdoor musical 
entertainment will be provided for members 
coming to vote. Please wear masks and maintain 
at least 6 feet distance. 

 

To be a "voting member" of the MHNO, you need to be a 
resident, property owner or business owner on Munjoy Hill 
and your dues need to be up to date by June 24, 2020. 
Membership dues run for 365 days. It is $35 per year for a 
family membership and $20 per year for an individual 
membership. If you want to check on your membership 
status, email info@munjoyhill.org. 
 
Are you experiencing economic hardship? Of course we want 
you to continue to be part of the MHNO. Please email 
w.valzania@munjoyhill.org to request a waiver of dues for this 
year. 
 
You may renew your membership (or consider making an 
additional gift) through our website (button below). We are a 
volunteer organization, completely dependent upon the 
energy, great ideas and generosity of our members! For more 
information and a link to paypal, please visit 
www.munjoyhill.org 
 

Please register for the Annual Meeting 
Webinar by clicking the blue link right 
after "Register in advance for this 
webinar", above. After you register, a link 
will be sent so you can join the meeting 
at 5:00 on Friday, June 26th. Hope to 
see you then! 
Wayne Valzania, President, MHNO 

Visit our website:www.munjoyhill.org 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

https://www.munjoyhill.org/

